Social relationships and experiences among young people with eating disorders
Synopsis: 

This study aims to investigate how young people process social cues, respond to social interactions, and define the structure and quality of their social networks in relation to wellbeing and eating behaviours. 

Who can take part? 

Young people (aged 13-17) with or without eating disorders can take part in this study.

What does the study involve? 

Eligible participants will be invited to the Eating Disorders Research Unit at King’s College London to complete a series of questionnaires and computerised tasks, which will take approximately two hours. All participants will be reimbursed £15 for their time plus travel expenses of up to £10.
How can I take part? 

If you are interested in taking part as an individual or clinical centre, please contact: Katie.rowlands@kcl.ac.uk.
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